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I	am	writing	as	a	longtime	resident	of	Fitzroy	St,	St	Kilda.
Having	considered	the	three	models	proposed	as	options	by	the	Commission,	I	support	the
adoption	of	Model	2	on	the	basis	that	it	best	reflects	the	coherence	of	communities	of	interest	in
each	of	these	districts.
However,	I	am	surprised	that	a	small	pocket	at	the	southern	end	of	Fitzroy	St,	from	Acland	Street
to	the	beach,	is	included	in	Catani	Ward.	I	believe	the	interests	of	residents	and	businesses	in	this
area	are	more	closely	attuned	to	those	in	the	rest	of	the	proposed	St	Kilda	Ward.	I’d	like	to	suggest
that	this	boundary	is	slightly	redrawn	to	take	this	into	consideration.


